
Lapwai School District 
Superintendent’s Weekly Update

Friday, April 15, 2022

Celebrations & Pictures of Wildcat Scholars 

& the Dedicated Staff Who Serve Them



Congratulations Cavell Samuels 

Mrs. Hamilton is partnering with the Superintendent to recognize respectful, responsible, and safe

behavior. Wildcat Scholars in her class who demonstrate the Wildcat Way are awarded with a Golden

Ticket certificate. They are sent to see the Superintendent to pick a prize and get their picture taken.

Congratulations Cavell! We are proud of you!

Nez Perce Cultural Principle: 
Evaluating Mastery



Congratulations Shawnny Henry

Mrs. Hamilton is partnering with the Superintendent to recognize respectful, responsible, and safe

behavior. Wildcat Scholars in her class who demonstrate the Wildcat Way are awarded with a Golden

Ticket certificate. They are sent to see the Superintendent to pick a prize and get their picture taken.

Congratulations Shawnny! We are proud of you!

Nez Perce Cultural Principle: 
Evaluating Mastery



Julie Kane and Darren Williams visited seniors in Mrs. Selstad’s class to speak about tribal sovereignty.

They traced the history of sovereignty for the Nez Perce Tribe. Their presentation included the

challenges of maintaining sovereignty in the face of legal and political challenges in current society.

Qe’ciyew’yew’ Julie Kane & Darren Williams

Nez Perce Cultural Principle: 
Community Orientation


